
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Annual City line painting program starts Monday, July 5   
 

June 30, 2021  

 

Starting Monday, July 5, 2021, until approximately Friday, July 9, 2021, the City of Port 

Colborne will complete its annual Line Painting Program. This is a city-wide initiative to 

maintain centreline and shoulder paint and will include the painting of all solid 

yellow/dashed yellow/solid white centrelines and shoulders. No stop bars, crosswalks, 

or parking stalls will be painted during this time.  

Painting will take place 24 hours a day, between Monday to Friday of next week, 

weather depending, and will be completed by Apex Pavement Markings Inc. Residents 

are asked to avoid newly painted areas and centrelines.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Questions? Feel free to call Public Works at 905-835-2900 ext. 233.   


